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PASTOR NABIL NOUR RETIRES! 

  
 
 

Rev. Nabil S. Nour retired from full-time service in the pastoral ministry on October 27, 2024.  A 4 
p.m. service held that day at Trinity Lutheran Church, rural Hartford, SD, marked the mile-
stone.  The nave at Trinity was filled to overflowing, with an estimated 225 people in attend-
ance.  Rev. Don Fondow, president emeritus of the LCMS Minnesota North District, served as the 
preacher.  Rev. Nathan Meador, from Saukville, WI, served as the MC of the meal and program 
that followed the service. 
 
Pastor Nour, a 1994 graduate of Concordia Seminary, St. Louis, MO, served his entire 30-year 
ministry in the South Dakota District in two congregations:  Redeemer, Armour (1994-2015), and 
Trinity, Hartford (2015-2024).  He will continue his service as the Vice-President of the Great 
Plains Region of The Lutheran Church—Missouri Synod. 
 
We wish Nabil and his wife, Jean, every blessing in Christ as they enter this new and exciting time 
of life and of continuing service to our Lord. 


